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FROM:  

https://www.nadc.nebraska.gov/pdf/political-accountability-disclosure-act.pdf
https://www.nebraska.gov/rules-and-regs/regsearch/Rules/Accountability_and_Disclosure_Commission/Title-4/Chapter-06.pdf
https://www.nebraska.gov/rules-and-regs/regsearch/Rules/Accountability_and_Disclosure_Commission/Title-4/Chapter-06.pdf
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The $50 monthly gift limit applies to the University of Nebraska as one entity and includes all four 

campuses. The gift limit does not apply, however, when the University, including any campus, gives 

admission to a state-owned facility or state-sponsored industry or event regardless of value. The University 

of Nebraska must report these admissions in a quarterly report to the Clerk of the Legislature, along with 

other expenses such as entertainment, including expenses for food and drink and gifts provided to members 

of the Legislature and officials in the executive branch of the state.  

 

 Prior to providing any gifts, whether campus specific or non-campus related, and prior to visiting 

state officials, please feel free to contact the University’s registered lobbyist, Heath Mello, or your campus 

legislative liaison: 

 

 John Falconer – University of Nebraska at Kearney 

 Michelle Waite – University of Nebraska-Lincoln 

 Bob Bartee – University of Nebraska Medical Center 

 Victoria 
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